HIGH COMMISSION OF BRUNEI DARUSSALAM IN THE UNITED KINGDOM

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

The High Commission of Brunei Darussalam in the United Kingdom wishes to
refer to the recent announcement by the UK Government regarding the national
restrictions to be imposed across England from 5 November 2020 until 2
December 2020.

In compliance with the national restrictions, as of Thursday, 5§ November 2020,
the High Commission will be operating on an appointment basis only until further
notice. As such, unless otherwise informed to do so, the public are advised not
to arrive without an appointment.

For urgent inquiries, please contact the High Commission via email to
info@bruneihighcomm.org.uk.

Please kindly email consular@bruneihighcomm.org.uk for any enquiries and
request for appointments on Consular Services matters.

For details regarding requirements and guidelines to travel to Brunei Darussalam,
please visit the website at http://www.pmo.gov.bn/travelportal/Home.aspx.

Please note that you may experience longer than usual processing time for
services and/or other enquiries. In this regard, we seek your kind understanding
and patience during these challenging and uncertain times.
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